
 

Draft Well-being Plans Consultation: Ceredigion, Carmarthenshire and 

Pembrokeshire 

The Well-being of Future Generations (Wales) Act 2015 places a duty on each 

Public Services Board (PSB) to develop and publish a county Well-being Plan by 

May 2018. As part of the preparation of this Plan each PSB has undertaken a 

detailed Well-being Assessment of the social, economic, environmental and cultural 

well-being of the county and the assessment, along with a series of engagement 

events, have been used to identify well-being objectives and aims for each county 

and the actions to make progress against those objectives.  

Ceredigion, Carmarthenshire and Pembrokeshire PSBs are seeking your views on 

those objectives/aims and actions as we prepare for publication of our first round of 

Well-being Plans for each county by May 2018. 

If you live, work or visit Ceredigion, Carmarthenshire and/or Pembrokeshire and 

would like to contribute to the development of their Well-being Plans, you can access 

our draft plans and consultation through the following links: 

Ceredigion 

Carmarthenshire 

Pembrokeshire 

 

https://www.ceredigion.gov.uk/English/CeredigionForAll/hscw/Pages/Well-being-in-Ceredigion.aspx
http://www.thecarmarthenshirewewant.wales/get-involved/draft-well-being-plan-consultation/
https://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/public-services-board/well-being-plan

